INFORMAL REMINDER OF ORDINARY VACANCY IN THE OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

WHISSENDINE PARISH COUNCIL

Since the last election a vacancy exists in the office of Councillor for Whissendine Parish Council.

The Parish Council may co-opt to fill that vacancy. If interest is expressed by those wishing to fill the vacancy, it is likely the Parish Council will make their meeting on 5 June 2023 a co-option meeting.

If any eligible person would like to fill the vacancy please contact the Parish Clerk on whisspecierk@gmail.com. She can advise about the process and eligibility. She can also provide application forms.

Expressions of interest should be received by Friday 2 June 2023.

Date: 5 May 2023.